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December 12, 2013 
 
 

BMV Announces Holiday Hours 
 

INDIANAPOLIS –Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles, Kent Schroder, 

announced that license branches will be closed on Tuesday, December 24
th

 and Wednesday, 

December 25
th

 in observance of the Christmas holiday. All license branches will resume normal 

hours of operation on Thursday, December 26
th

. 

In addition, license branches will be closed on Wednesday, January 1
st
 in observance of New 

Year’s Day. All license branches will resume normal hours of operation on Thursday, January 

2
nd

. 
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Media Contact 

Josh Gillespie, Deputy Commissioner, Communications, 317-233-5323 or 

jogillespie@bmv.in.gov     

Danielle Dean, Press Secretary, 317-232-5948 or ddean@bmv.in.gov  

Julie Fletcher, Internal Communications Manager, 317-233-2517 or jufletcher@bmv.in.gov  
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